
Thursday, April 23, 2015 - Homosexuality in OUR Schools 
Last Friday (April 17) was called a “Day of Silence” in thousands of America’s middle 
schools, high schools, and colleges, where countless students took a vow of silence in a 
show of solidarity with gay rights. How did we get to this point? 
In an excerpt from a book that every parent should own, “Failure: What Christian Parents 
Need to Know About American Education,” we find an explanation to this disturbing event. 
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